
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

This meeting will be held online 
 via Zoom. 

If you would like to participate in the 
meeting please email   

bronteprecinct@gmail.com to register 
and receive your zoom link. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MONDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2021 7PM – 8.30PM  

 

Precinct meetings are a conduit between 
residents, Council and Councillors. It is your 

chance to express your thoughts and air your 
views on matters and happenings in the Waverley 

Municipality. Bronte Precinct meeting on 15 
February 2021 is the place for this to happen. 

 Some things for discussion 
1. Bronte cutting - Parking and lighting 

2. Inappropriate nature strip planting - 

traffic hazards? 

3. Local Hero award - nominations 

4. Kitchen compost bins - should Council 

supply these? 

 Join us and bring any questions you want to ask. 
Ward Councillors usually attend these meetings, 

so this is your opportunity to ask them questions. 
This is an online public meeting 

All welcome 

Bronte 
Precinct Meeting 

online 
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WARD COUNCILLORS 
Clr George Copeland (Greens) 

George.Copeland@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Clr Tony Kay (Liberal) 

Phone 9365 7707 
Tony.Kay@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Marjorie O’Neill (Labor) 
Phone 0407 363102 

Marjorie.ONeill@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
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